
May 15, 2013 
 
 

  

 

 

Support for HB 3276 

Coos Bay Rail Property Tax Exemption 

 

The members of IBEW Local #932 urge your support of HB 

3276 and the Coos Bay Rail Property Tax Exemption.  This 

exemption is important to provide additional funds for rail 

improvements and bring much needed economic 

development to the South Coast via the rail system. 

 

Requiring property taxes on the line will detract  

from critical investments to the bridge  

and tunnel repairs necessary to keep it open and  

avoid service restrictions. 

 

The railway is the main artery for current and future 

economic development in Coos Bay and is critical for its 

success.  Additional property taxes will only hinder support 

and funding for revitalization projects on the Rail Link. 

 

Keeping the Coos Bay Rail line open and functional  

means economic development and job creation  

on the South Coast. 

 

Supporting the Coos Bay Rail is important to the continued 

growth and development of our South Coast industries, 

manufacturers and exporters.   

 

We urge your support of HB 3276 
 

 

Submitted by: 

Kate Newhall 

503-302-4895 

kate@focuspointcom.com 

IBEW  

Local #932 

The International 

Brotherhood of 

Electrical Workers 

Local #932 represents 

electricians who live 

and work throughout 

the central and 

southern coast areas 

of Oregon - From the 

California boarder to 

Lincoln City. 


